
Below is the Alateen Coordinator report that will be presented at the VAWSC August 1, 2020: 

 

1). All AMIAS training sessions have been suspended since March 2020 due to the pandemic. 

 

2). MEAC has been cancelled due  

     to the pandemic.  The MEAC  

     board has decided to have a   

     virtual meeting on August 1,     

     2020 from 2:00pm -4:00pm. 

     The meeting will have an     

     Alateen and an Al-Anon  

     speaker.  A workshop will also          

     occur during the MEAC           

     meeting. 

 

3). Stacy L. and Ginny K. will be  

      surveying the Districts at the    

      August 1, 2020 VAWSC    

      meeting to see how many    

      virtual Alateen meetings are      

      happening across the state. 

 

 

Again - email/text/call me with any questions. 

Ginny K. 
 


